
 

Yadkin Valley District 
Western North Carolina Conference 

Third Quarter 2022, Volume 10, Issue 3 

From Rhita Newcomb, District President   
 
Greetings! 
 
It has been an exciting six months, I hope you are becoming more familiar with our new name, 
United Women in Faith! We have been blessed this year celebrating together in-person for our 
Mission Study, Prayer Breakfast and MNO Wear a Hat Bring a Hat. I love meeting with you 
and learning about your units/circles and all the ways you dare to be bold with your resources: 
time, prayers, and talents. Being a supportive sisterhood is believing in a God of abundance and 
your generous giving is making the difference in uplifting women, children, and youth in the 
world.  
 
We gathered at Assembly in Orlando, FL, with the theme “Turn It Up” in-person and virtually 
and heard some amazing speakers. We were able to have our in-person Spiritual Growth Re-
treat, Come to the Water at Lake Junaluska - Yay!!  Those that were able to attend either in-
person or on-line stream were spiritually fed by the powerful Rev. Tammy Ingram and the up-
lifting music provided by our very own Donna Cooke and Amy Johnson. 163 registered for the 
event and Yadkin Valley lead the way with forty-two attending. I hope you will be able to at-
tend our Yadkin Valley District Annual Celebration – Finding Joy in the Journey, August 20, 
2022, Faith UMC, 10:00am - Noon with special speaker and musician, Catherine Ritch! 
 
I also want to make you aware that for your health and safety Mission u will be held virtually, 
the dates remain the same July 14-16. Our mission curriculum will give us the opportunity to 
immerse ourselves into the text Luke 13; Who Can We Be Together? I hope you will be able to 
join us for a meaningful connection, building community and to know justice through Jesus. 
We will also continue our celebration from Assembly, Turn it Up! on September 9-11 at Lake 
Junaluska for WNCC Annual Celebration. So, let’s Turn It Up!!! 
 
We are part of a connectional church and staying connecting to one another is an important part 
of who we are as United Women Faith. Please remember that I and your Nurturing Partner are 
available to you through an email or phone call if you have any questions. You will find your 
Nurturing Partner listed in this newsletter. 
 

We are a powerful, fearless force driven by God’s love and united in sisterhood with a focus on 
women, children, and youth. We act for justice and transform communities. Invite others to join 
us because we believe love in action can change the world! 
 
Make sure to check out our new website UWFaith.org.  
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From Debra Lawson, District Vice-President  
 

Greetings UMIF, 
 
As I write this my heart misses my mother who passed away June 14 of this year.  She was a 
true example of humility, kindness, and woman of faith.  Even though I'm sad I have joy in 
knowing her love for me and for my Christian values. Remember Catherine Ritch who will be 
the guest speaker.  She  has lost both her father and mother.  They were also true examples of 
Christian faith. Please keep us in your thoughts and prayers.  
 
 I look forward to our annual celebration on August 24.  We have changed the Hands on Mis-
sion to be new or slightly used kitchen utensils for the Agape project.   Look through your uten-
sils and if you have utensils that are duplicates or not used, and they can be donated for Hands 
on Mission.   Please make plans to attend this celebration.  I know you will be uplifted by Cath-
erine's music and reflections. 
 
See details of the Annual Celebration on page 3. 
 
 

***************************************************************************** 

From Glenda Beauchamp, District Leadership Development  
 

Greetings Ladies, 

I think our district and conference meetings have just been wonderful this year. Kudos to the 
ladies involved! I know we have missed them the last two years but the ladies are certainly 
bringing us back with great vigor. The  Spiritual Growth Retreat was very uplifting, very spir-
itual and so much fun. Hopefully you will be able to attend the rest of our meetings this year. 
 
The Leadership Development Committee will soon begin to make final plans for Leadership 
Development Day. There will be so much more than just gathering information about your new 
office. Please put the date on your calendar and plan to see us at Pine Grove in November. 

May God Bless you with all things good! 
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From Valerie Prim, District Spiritual Growth Chair 
 
What a joyful time this past Spring was as United Women in Faith went to in-person events. 
The Yadkin Valley UWF experienced community coming together in unity to be revived, re-
freshed and renewed. 

In late April our "A Day Apart/Prayer Breakfast" was graciously hosted by Main Street UMC-
Kernersville. They provided a wonderful breakfast which was followed by worship, where we 
celebrated the lives of our "sisters in Christ" who passed away in 2021. The service was a true 
blessing of music, by Aaron and  Katherine Reel,  a faith story message given by Katie Riddle, 
and Holy Communion by Rev. Mike Gehring.  
 
A special heart filled thank you goes out to the Pat Cunningham and Donna Ireland who con-
tributed their time, talent, and gifts to make this event a blessing to all in attendance.  
 
*************************************************************************** 
 
From Cathy Smith, District Spiritual Growth Chair 
 
 
I've received notification that the Mission u sessions scheduled next month at Pfeiffer Universi-
ty have been cancelled due to increasing Covid numbers. If you've registered to attend, your 
registration fee will be refunded. The good news is that the sessions will be available virtually. 
Please go to the conference UWF website and register for a virtual session.  
 
wnccumw.org/events/mission-u-2022 
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From Polly Caudle, District Membership Nurture and Outreach  

 

What an amazing group of 50 + women in the Yadkin Valley United Women in Faith  that 
came to the Wear A Hat and Bring a Hat Tea. I took 576 hats and one wig to the Cancer Service 
after the tea and they were excited to receive them. Martha Isenberg was our speaker and we 
heard about her experience with Cancer in the past several years. We also learned about which 
teas are the best to drink for different times. The tea was on June 4 at Pine Grove UMC in Win-
ston Salem.  Thank you United Women in Faith.  
 

I am looking forward to our Walk For Mission 2022 for this fall. It has been so hot this summer 
and fall is the perfect time to enjoy the outdoors. A sheet is enclosed (see page 8) for you to let 
me know what you did and how much money that you raised for the mission. Sometimes it is 
very hard for us to get together, so I think that you might want to Walk for Mission in your lo-
cal unit. The Walk for Missions can be one of your meetings and you can rock, jog, walk or 
swim. I usually get my miles or time by jogging in the pool. I look forward to seeing all the 
ways that you are raising the money for missions. 
 

Have you been able to connect with your Nurturing Partners ( LUV)? We want our members to 
know more about our studies and answer any questions that they might have.  They might be 
interested to know more about Mission U since it will be virtual this year.. 
 

One purpose of the United Women in Faith is " to expand concepts of mission through partici-

pation in the global ministries of the church '' We are thankful UMCOR is doing their part in 

helping the people of Ukraine. What can we do? I am teaching a class in Ukrainian Pysanky 

( the art of waxing eggs in religious symbols ) on August 6 at 10:00 am in the Pine Grove UMC 

Fellowship Hall. The cost will be $3.00 for the supplies. Supplies will be furnished, but you 

must bring your raw white eggs and they must be washed in vinegar and water.  I need every-

one to register. While we work with the  eggs, you will also learn more about the Ukrainian 

people and why they need help. We can also make a contribution to the Ukrainian as one of our 

missions   See page 6. 

 

Wear A Hat and Bring a Hat Tea 
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From Joyce Irby, Winston East Missional Network 

 
                          Updates for the Winston East Missional Network 
 
 Our missional network project, Pathway2K Is now an official summer program for the Winston
-Salem Forsyth County School System.  All summer school programs will receive backpacks 
and P2K supplies are now covered with a few exceptions.  This summer, the network will pro-
vide 300 yoga mats, bottles of blue dye and golf pencils.   
 
Due to pastoral and other possible changes, we are not sure of future plans; however, the school 
system has asked our churches serve as host sites for the Ready Freddy Program.  We will be 
meeting soon to see what we need to do. 

 

 

 

********************************************************* 
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From Barbara Crotts, District Nominations Chair 

 
Greetings to all UWF 
 
I have just finished a class on Spiritual Gifts......so my question to you who are reading 
this...What do you consider as your "gift"?  Are you an avid reader?  Are you someone who en-
joys making pictures or documenting the comings and goings of meetings?  Do you enjoy deco-
rating a worship table to help convey the message of the meeting or program that is happening 
at our district events?  There are many ways that we can contribute to the happenings of our dis-
trict events.  How can you use your Spiritual Gift?  
 
Granted, this was not what our class was about....using our gifts for this particular thing. But I 
hope our United Women in Faith will consider what their gifts are and help us to bring Fresh 
Faces and Fresh Ideas to our team.  We have some new faces to add to our team for the coming 
year, but there is always room for others to join and take an active role.  There is such a great 
fellowship in our UMW...or UWF and it is a gift to ourselves to be a part of it. 
 
Blessings to all. 
 

Nominations for 2023 –2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

*************************************************************************** 
 
From Deborah Brooks, District Communications 

 

Hello United Women in Faith 

 

Have you been practicing our new name?  Remember it’s  United Women in Faith….not of 

Faith.  You can do it. 

 

Have you checked out the downloads available on our conference website?  You can get forms, 

past program books, Mission Today criteria etc.   Go to   wnccumw.org.  Place your cursor on 

Mission Resources and click on Download Available.  Lots of good stuff. 

 

Continue to send updated addresses and/or officer changes.  This helps keep costs down on re-

turned mail. 

 

Have a wonderful summer. 

Treasurer Ashley Perdue 

Communications Berthina Thomas 

Nominations  TBD 
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Annual Celebration 

Registration:   
(Begins June 21, 2022) 
 

• All registration is online. There 

will be no on-site registration. 

• All attendees must be fully 

vaccinated and up to date on 

COVID boosters.  Go to www. 

wnccumw.org for more details 

• Get a DISCOUNT!  Register 

early !  Online  registration, June 

21 through August 15 is only 

$25.00 per person!   August 16 

through September 7,  

registration is $40 per person. 

Use the online registration link 

on our website at 

www.wnccumw.org.  

• Registration fees are  non-

fundable and,  because of our 

COVID 19 safety measures, 

registration fees are also non-

transferable  

• Register yourself AND 

others! Our online registration is 

for one person at a time, but 

one person can do multiple 

individual registrations using the 

same email address. Thanks for 

helping other members of your 

local unit to register online — 

especially those who may not 

use a computer! 

• Contact us if you have a 

question about registration. 

What: 49th Annual Celebration  

                Celebrating 153 Years in Mission 

UNITED  WOMEN In FAITH 
 

When: September 9-11, 2022 

Where: Lake Junaluska, Harrell Center 

 

Complete information about 

Annual Celebration 

is available on our website:  

www.wnccumw.org 
 

Mark your calendar! 

Contact Persons: 
 

Annual Celebration Program 
Lynda Morris, Vice President 

lfmorrisap@aol.com 
704-619-2013 

 

Questions about Online Payments 
Nancy Reigel, Conference Treasurer 

nancy@reigelridge.com 
828-268-0637  

 

Questions & Assistance 
Online Registration 

Lynne Gilbert, Webmaster 
lgilbert.umw@gmail.com 

336-207-3479 

Keynote Weekend Speaker:  
Tamara Clark,  Treasurer and 

CFO, United Women in Faith  

 
 
Mission Speaker: Tracey 
Owens  Deaconess serving at 

Brooks-Howell 

 
 
Musician: Richard Ramsey 
    

 
 
Hands-On Mission:  Gift in 
Memory/Gift to Mission Cards and 
UMCOR Hygiene Kits 
 

Turn It Up! Saturday Afternoon :  
UWFaith Choir led by Richard 
Ramsey  
New Wineskins led by Molly Welch 
Jazzercizing 4 Jesus led by LaDonna 
Butts 
 
Ly 

Turn It Up! Highlights:  
• Hosting Missionaries for Lunch 

• The Celebration Continues…-
Saturday Night Entertainment 

• UWF Choir on Sunday 
• Inspiration Point, Rose Walk, 

Susanna Wesley Garden, Biblical 
Garden, Corneille Bryan Native 
Garden, 2.3-mile Lakeside Walking 
Trail 

 
 

Hostess District: Blue Ridge 
 

 

 

 

Registration begins 2pm; Program 6:45pm 

 
 

  

           



2022 Annual Celebration 
September 9-11, 2022 - Lake Junaluska, North Carolina 

 

Lake Junaluska Accommodations & Rates 
The Terrace or Lambuth Inn* 

(Private baths, heat, air conditioning, TV, phone, mini fridge, coffee maker, elevator, 
free WI-FI)  Room tax is 11% 

Rates are per room, per day, room & meals, before applicable taxes   
 

     The Terrace Lambuth Inn  Weekend 5-Meal 
  Room per night Room per night  Package* 

  Single  $125.00 $120.00  +$75.00 

 Double  $125.00 $120.00  +$75.00  

 Triple  $145.00 $135.00      +$75.00 

 Quad  $165.00 $150.00  +$75.00 
 

*Lake Junaluska operates The Terrace and Lambuth Inn on an 
American Plan, and meals are required with the room. 

NOTE:  NO SUNDAY Lunch will be provided in this package! 
 

Apartments (meals optional) 
(Private baths, heat, air conditioning, TV, phone, free WI-FI, Plus 1 roll-away bed) 

Rates are per room, per day, no meals, before 11% applicable taxes. 

Single  $95.00    

Double  $95.00    

        Triple         $105.00              

Quad  $115.00   
 

NOTE:  PHOTO ID and CREDIT CARD required for EACH PERSON at Check-In 

Payment by Credit Card or Cash….NO CHECKS! 

Lake Junaluska 
Conference & Retreat  
Center,  P. O. Box 67 

              Lake Junaluska, NC 28745 
 

Reservations Phone #: 
 

1-800-222-4930 (Toll Free) 
 

Lake Junaluska Lodging Information:   

Event lodging reservation deposit is equal to the first night’s lodging and is due at 
the time of reservation.  Any rooms not reserved with a Lodging Reservations 
Deposit will be released into general availability 30 days prior to an event.  
Individual lodging reservations deposit refund policy: 15 days or more before an 
event receive a full refund minus $15 processing fee; 14 days or less before an 
event will not receive a refund.  

EXPRESS CHECK-IN: To expedite check-in time, pay room in full at time of 
reservation or when contacted via email in advance of meeting and make any 
roommate changes. 

CHECK IN TIME for all facilities is 4:00pm; check out is 11:00am.   
Photo ID and CREDIT CARD for each person for incidentals required 
at Check-In. For those who do not have a credit card, the Lake 
suggests purchasing prepaid credit card prior to arrival. 

Meal Information: 

NOTE:  NO Sunday Lunch in this package! 

The room rate that shows on your confirmation letter is the room rate only, meals 
are an additional cost. Meals are optional for Apartments. Guests staying in 
Apartments may purchase package at $75.00 per person for 5 consecutive meals . 
Children 4 through 11 years of age receive meals at half price, 3 years of age and 
under eat free. A 5-

 

Lake Junaluska 
Reservations: 

Housing Reservations 

Open June 21, 2022  

To book Lake Junaluska 

lodging for  

Annual Celebration  

Group Code : 86319 
 

• Call the Lake Junaluska 
reservations department at  
1-800-222-4930.  

• Then select 1 for the Reservations 
Department, and the next 
available agent will be glad to 
assist you.  The Lake Junaluska 
reservations team is on duty from 
8:00 am until 5:00 pm, Monday 
through Friday. 

 

United  Women in Faith 
Western North Carolina Conference 

 

Visit our Website: 

www.wnccumw.org 
 

Visit us on 
 

 

www.facebook.com/wnccumw 



 

Page 12* Yadkin Valley District UWF Newsletter               Third Quarter 2022, Volume 10, Issue 3            

2022 YADKIN VALLEY EXECUTIVE TEAM 

 
President  Rhita Newcomb – rhitakay@yahoo.com 

5569 Farm House Trail, Winston-Salem, NC  27103 – 336-688-0365 
 

Vice President  Debra Lawson – debra_lawson@windstream.net 
103 Bracken Lane, King, NC 27021 – 336-816-3006  

 
Secretary Nancy Norton – snwknort@gmail.com 

6111 Winview Heights Street, Clemmons, NC  27012. 
 

Treasurer  Jamie Smith – jamiesmith95@yahoo.com 
738 Key Road, Ararat, NC 27007 – 336-830-6583 

 
MEI  Cathy Smith – catsmith146@gmail.com 

146 Brencomb Dr., Winston-Salem, NC  27107 – 336-413-1415 
 

Spiritual Growth  Valerie Prim – primswim@yahoo.com 
1391 Henry Street Ext., Yadkinville, NC 27055 – 336-408-9693 

 
Social Action  Camille French – camille.french@stpaulumcws.org 

338 Lake Knoll Ct., Lewisville, NC  27023 – 919-604-1881 
 

MNO  Polly Caudle – pcaudle26@gmail.com 
2797 Harper Road, Clemmons, NC  27012 – 336-986-2898 

 
Communications  Deborah Brooks – dlawsonbrooks@aol.com 

598 Shady Grove Church Road, Winston-Salem, NC 27107 – 336-812-5826 
 

Program Resources  Susan Harrison-Bailey – susanhbailey@gmail.com 
3405 New Walkertown Road, Winston-Salem, NC  27105 – 301-233-1495 

 
Leadership Development  Glenda Beauchamp – tonyglenda@aol.com 

6080 Lura Road, Winston-Salem, NC 27104 – 336-816-7517 
 

Historian  Janet Sizemore – janetsize@hotmail.;com 
5120 Rockhill, East Bend, NC  27018 – 336-251-2992 

 
Parliamentarian  Martha Gwyn – matgwyn@aol.com 
P.O. Box 215, Pfafftown, NC 27040 – 336-692-3334 

 
Nominations Chair 2023  Barbara Crotts – imacrotts@twc.com 

169 Rag Road, Mocksville, NC 27028 – 336-940-8001 
 

Nominations 2022 Donna Ireland – dbireland@bellsouth.net 
223 Brier Creek Road, Advance, NC 27006 – 336-998-8252 

 
Nominations 2024  Mary Jo Brewer – mbrewer1227@gmail.com 
1120 Martin Street, Winston-Salem, NC 27103 – 336-403-1871 

 
Nominations 2024  Vickie Morrison – vckmorrison@aol.com 

3960 Thornaby Circle, Winston-Salem, NC 27107-1944 
 

Nominations 2025  Gail Caudle – gacaudle01@windstream.net 
7490 Ridge Road, Tobaccoville, NC 27050 – 336-705-9462 
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Advance - Barbara Crotts - 336-940-8001 
 

Davidson - Faye Everhart - 336-773-0746 

                 Kathy Chadwell - 336-991-7119 
 

Kernersville - Pat Cunningham - 336-978-3223 
 

Mocksville - Margaret Shew - 336-492-7111 
 

Northeast Forsyth - Ann Ibraham - 336-595-4243 
 

Northwest Forsyth - Gail Caudle - 336-705-9462 

 

Southern Region - Linda Anthony - 336-764-1861 
 

Stokes - Debra Lawson - 336-816-3006 
 

Thomasville - Faye Everhart - 336-773-0746 
 

West Forsyth - Janet Sizemore - 336-251-2992 
 

Winston-Salem, East - Joyce Irby - 336-575-3660 
 

Winston-Salem, West - Mary Binkley - 336-766-5314 

2022 YV SUB-DISTRICT CHAIRS 
 

CONFERENCE OFFICERS FROM YADKIN VALLEY DISTRICT 
 

Program Resources - Kathy Chadwell - 336-991-7119 

Spiritual Growth - Darlene Gardner - 336-766-7552 

Social Action - Joyce Irby 336-575-3660 

Education & Interpretation  -  Carolyn Payne - 336-766-5568 

 

Ways to Give to the Legacy Fund 
 

• Make a gift to the Legacy Fund through your local unit United Women in Faith treasur-
er. 

• Use our Western North Carolina Legacy Fund Commitment Form 
• Online on the national office website at uwfaith.org/give/legacy-fund 
• By phone: 800-278-7771 (8 am-6pm EST, M-F) 
• Text Legacy150 to 41444 
• By check: note “Legacy Fund” in memo and mail to: United Women in Faith, Treasur-

er’s Office 15th Floor, 475 Riverside Drive, New York, NY 10115 
• Other methods include gifts of stock, life insurance, bequests, and other forms of 

planned giving. If you are interested in making a gift like this, contact the national office 
at 800-278-7771. 

https://wnccumw.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/01/Legacy-Fund-Commitment-Form-WNCC-Revision-20171220.pdf
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2022 Nurturing Partners For Yadkin Valley District UMW 

 First, Mocksville Pat Cunningham 

First, Pilot Mountain Gail Caudle 

First, Thomasville Rhita Newcomb 

Friendship Faye Everhart 

Good Hope Susan Harrison-Bailey 

Harmony Grove Glenda Beauchamp 

Hickory Ridge Martha Gwyn 

Johnsontown Kathy Chadwell 

Kingswood Rhita Newcomb 

Konnoak Hills Joyce Irby 

Lewisville Polly Caudle 

Level Cross Donna Ireland 

Liberty Barbara Crotts 

Longtown Valerie Prim 

Love’s Rhita Newcomb 

Main Street Rhita Newcomb 

Memorial Janet Sizemore 

Midway Cathy Smith 

Mitchell’s Chapel Janet Sizemore 

Mocks  Barbara Crotts 

Morris Chapel Rhita Newcomb 

Mt. Carmel Cathy Smith 

Mt. Pleasant, Booneville Gail Caudle 

Mt. Pleasant, Tobaccoville Martha 
Gwyn 

Mt. Tabor Mary Jo Brewer 

Mt. Zion Debra Lawson 

New Home Janet Sizemore 

New Hope, WS Janet Sizemore 

New Mt. Vernon Linda Anthony 

Oak Forest Susan Harrison-Bailey 

Oak Grove Barbara Crotts 

Palmyra Debra Lawson 

Pine Grove, Kernersville Rhita Newcomb 

Pine Grove, WS Glenda Beauchamp 

Pinnacle Debra Lawson 

Pisgah Ann Ibraham 

Pleasant Grove Kathy Chadwell 

Saints Home Camille French 

Salem, Mt. Airy Jamie Smith 

Sedge Garden Pat Cunningham 

Shady Grove Linda Anthony 

Sharon Polly Caudle 

Shiloh Martha Gwyn 

Shiloh, Lexington  Deb Brooks 

Shoals Jamie Smith 

Snow Hill Deb Brooks 

St. Andrews Camille French 

St. James Gail Caudle 

St. Mark  Deb Brooks 

St. Paul, Kernersville Pat Cunningham 

St. Paul, WS Joyce Irby 

Stokesburg  Deb Brooks 

Stony Knoll  Valerie Prim 

Tabernacle Susan Harrison-Bailey 

Trinity, King Rhita Newcomb 

Trinity, Thomasville Kathy Chadwell 

Trinity, WS Glenda Beauchamp 

Union Donna Ireland 

Union Ridge Cathy Smith 

Wesley Chapel Valerie Prim 

Wesley Memorial Mary Jo Brewer 

Whitaker’s Chapel Faye Everhart 

Wither’s Chapel Debra Lawson 

Woodleaf Barbara Crotts 

Yadkin College Faye Everhart 

Yadkinville Deb Brooks 

Antioch, Belews Creek Ann Ibraham 

Antioch, Rural Hall Martha Gwyn 

Ardmore Rhita Newcomb 

Baltimore Valerie Prim 

Bethel, King Martha Gwyn 

Bethel, Thomasville Kathy Chadwell 

Bethel, WS Mary Jo Brewer 

Bethesda, Lexington Faye Everhart 

Bethlehem Barbara Crotts 

Booneville Valerie Prim 

Brooks Temple Cathy Smith 

Bunker Hill Pat Cunningham 

Canaan Linda Anthony 

Centenary, WS Joyce Irby 

Centenary, Clemmons Faye Everhart 

Center, Mocksville Barbara Crotts 

Center, Yadkinville Valerie Prim 

Central Terrace Polly Caudle 

Central, Mt. Airy Rhita Dudley 

Central, Thomasville Kathy Chadwell 

Cherry Street Pat Cunningham 

Concord, Lewisville Donna Ireland 

Concord, Mocksville Donna Ireland 

Cornatzer Deb Brooks 

Crews Ann Ibraham 

Delta Susan Harrison-Bailey 

Dobson Jamie Smith 

Dulin Debra Lawson 

East Bend Valerie Prim 

Fair Grove, Thomasville Kathy Chadwell 

Fairview, Pinnacle Gail Caudle 

Fairview, Thomasville Kathy Chadwell 

Faith Rhita Newcomb 

Farmington Mary Jo Brewer 
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Deborah Brooks 
YV District UWF Communications 
P O Box 342 
Wallburg, NC 27373 

UPCOMING DISTRICT UWF DATES 
 
 

August 20- District Annual Celebration 
                   Faith UMC—Rural Hall  10:00am 

 
 

Leadership Development  TBD 

 
 

 United Women in Faith seeks to connect 
and nurture women through Christian 
spiritual formation, leadership  
development, creative fellowship, and  
education so that they can inspire,  
influence and impact local and global 
communities.  
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